340B Pay is here

Thank you for continuing to partner with us as we work to enable the 340B Program
to work as intended. As we continue that mission, we are excited to announce the
launch of 340B Pay and our newest covered entity-facing tool, Kalderos Request.

Request streamlines the way 340B covered entities will receive their 340B discount
on drugs dispensed at their contract pharmacies and eliminates the risk for
duplicate discounts to occur. After placing the 340B eligible prescription transaction
into Request, manufacturers will then review and pay 340B discounts through a
third-party payment partner directly to your covered entity.

We have emailed your authorizing official, as listed in the HRSA database, to
introduce Request and set up your facility’s Request account. As part of the
account set up, your authorizing official will have the opportunity to add you as a
user.

After reviewing the Request fact sheet and blog feel free to contact me with any
questions or concerns.
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